
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
23rd February 2016  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer of  
 
 
 

Re: GCSE English Literature 
 
 
To enable your child to enhance their success in their GCSE English Literature exam in May 2016, 
I am expecting your child to attend each of the following three sessions:   
 
Friday 4th March    1pm – 2pm  
Friday 11th March  1pm – 2pm  
Friday 18th March  1pm – 2pm  
 
Your child can bring their own lunch or order a sandwich, cake and fruit from school at £2.46.  
 
I hope that by continuing to work with us at Kettlebrook Short Stay School, your child will be able 
to achieve the success that they deserve and be able to move on to their chosen POST 16 course 
in September.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Liddiard  
English Teacher  


